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From: Paul Norman 
Sent: 15 November 2021 10:13
To: Local Plan
Subject: WARRINGON LOCAL PLAN CONSULTATION

Dear Sir/Madam,  
\i refer to South Warrington Local Plan Consultation dated October 2021. 
 
The area plan for South Warrington does not in any way comply with any consideration of the pledges/promises made 
by our Government and others in the fight against climate change after the closure of COP26 in Glasgow. 
Brown Site Development, must be given top priority over any destruction of the green belt areas.in order to comply 
with the promised reduction measures to help the fight against global warming. No countryside should ever be 
developed unless and until all Brown Sites are eliminated.. Any cost considerations must take into account the cost 
implications of global warming. 
Please confirm in writing that WBC will conform in this project to all aspects of then decisions made at COP26. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Dr and Mrs P L Norman 




